
April 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
  
Every year the Hempfield Elementary School Nurses provide a program on Growth and 
Development for the sixth grade girls and boys. 
 
  
We understand that some parents may choose to provide this education to their child and have 
provided you with this form to complete.  If you have a significant objection to your child 
participating in this program please complete the bottom of this form and return it to your child’s 
school nurse prior to the presentation at their school. 
 
Child’s name: ____________________________________ Grade: ____ School: ____________ 
 
I have previewed the video and know what the video is about. 
 
☐ My child may NOT participate in The Growth and Development offered by the school nurse. 
 
Parent’s signature: _____________________________________ Date: ___________________ 
 

Building Presentations 

 
 

Building Presentation Date School Nurse 
Centerville Elementary Wednesday, May 4, 2016 Mrs. Karen Wotring 
East Petersburg Elementary Friday, April 8, 2016 Mrs. Karma Witmer 
Farmdale Elementary Friday, April 8, 2016 Mrs. Karma Witmer 
Landisville Immediate Center Monday, April 4, 2016 Mrs. Peggy Bupp 
Mountville Elementary  Thursday, May 5, 2016 Mrs. Judy Braymer 
Rohrerstown Elementary Friday, April 8, 2016 Mrs. Peggy Bupp 


